

Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance The Chair

D 202200 03.10.2018

Mr Dieter Kischel
Head of Sector of Harmful Tax Practices
General-Directorate for Taxation and Customs Union (DG TAXUD)
European Commission
Rue de la Loi 200
B-1049 Brussels

Subject:

Public hearing organised by the Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance (TAX3) on 'Relations with Switzerland in Tax Matters and the Fight against Money Laundering'.

Dear Mr Kischel,

I am writing to warmly thank you, on my behalf and on behalf of the Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance (TAX3), for your participation at the public hearing on "Relations with Switzerland in Tax Matters and the Fight against Money Laundering", which took place on 01 October 2018.

The Members highly appreciated your presentation and the quality of your answers and observations to their questions.

The hearing will be very valuable and useful for the work of the committee, thanks in no small measure to your contribution.

Yours sincerely,

Petr Ježek